
“The Greenfield Elk” 
ELKS CARE – ELKS SHARE 

Exalted Rulers Message; 
I will start with an apology. Scott Greaves asked me to put something 
in the bulletin about his new tux. I wrote “Scott Greaves has 
informed me that he has purchased a new tux. Please come to the 
next tux event at the Lodge to see the new shiny, dapper tux. Scott 
will still look like Scott”. I have deleted the last three words as I was 
advised by a member in writing that the last words were 
unprofessional. I did not intend the three words to be disrespectful to 
Scott. I received the note at the shuffleboard tournament. Within 5 
minutes of reading the note I apologized to Scott. A written apology 
in the bulletin was requested by Scott. Apology given. 
An anonymous memo was posted at the Lodge that appeared to be a 
juvenile attempt to smear a very longstanding member of this Lodge. 
In the future any memos should include your name so you can be 
contacted about the memo and its appropriateness for posting in the 
Lodge. 
The ER message should be about the good things the Elks’ do not the 
errors we have made. 
 The April bulletin will be my last bulletin. Just for clarification the 
Lodge secretary handles the calendar page, the ads page and the 
various fliers. 
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Sickness & Distress  

Wes Clark at home 

Jonathan Moore recovering 

from surgery 

Upcoming Events 

March 2nd Fri  Five Meat raffles 
start @ 5 PM last @ 7 PM       
March 3rd Sat 5:30 PM Building 
Bridges Italian meal donation 
$10.00 fundraiser for GNFD Elks. 
Dance to a DJ from 7 – 11 PM 
Tickets at bar 
March 16th Fri  Five Meat raffles 
start @ 5 PM last @ 7 PM  
March 17th Sat Irish Night meal 6 
PM donation $10.00 door prize – 
50/50, auction, lottery tree .Fund 
raiser Henry Burns Scholarship. 
Tickets at bar. 

Upcoming Events  

March 17th Vets Pizza party @ Leeds 

March 18th Sun 1 -3 PM Kids ages  1 

to 8 Easter Party Sign up by 3/12 

March 24th Sat  @6 PM Greenfield 

Football fund raiser meat raffle 

$1,400.00 in meat / sea food   

March 25th Sun Installation of 

Greenfield Lodge officers       

March 31st Fri  Five Meat raffles 

start @ 5 PM last @ 7 PM       



 Tip of the Antlers.. 

Thank you to ER Chester Saharceski and his wife Michele Kelleher for their donation of three tables 
and eight chairs. Some members of the Pitch League had indicated that they prefer square tables. 
Chet knew that the closing Athol /Orange lodge had some tables and chairs for sale. He went to the 
Athol /Orange lodge purchased, picked up and delivered the tables and chairs to the Greenfield Lodge. 

Thank You to "Kathleen Tomaus Catering" for the excellent dinner, you and your staff presented on 
February 2nd. Over one hundred meals were served. Thank you to Mark Lavin for organizing this 
event. This event resulted in an $850.00 donation being made to our Parking Lot Project. Thank You, 
Greenfield Elks Members and guests for supporting this event. 

The Super Bowl Buffet staff included Fran Sirum, Linda Gorey, Loretta Chattelle, Gordie Hardy, Karen 
Shepherd, Brian Derry and Bob Mott. Thank you. 

Thanks to Scott Greaves for handling all the raffles, during the Chili Cookoff / Super Bowl Buffet. 

The Chili Cookoff drew a good number of members and guests to the Lodge and thanks needs to be 
given to the people that took part in this event. The kitchen staff included Kelli Snow, Linda Hall, 
Loretta Chattelle, Gordie Hardy and Karen Shepard. The judges were Doug Baker, Beth Cadran, 
Marsha Bonnett, Bob Killay and Chet Saharceski. The following are the contestants that took time to 
prepare and enter a chili, David Snow, Dylan Snow, Linda Hall, Stef Snow, Bob Mott, Linda Gorey, 
David Sprague, Chris Clark, Art Baker, Sean Mason and Paul Viens. Thank you, to all contestants. The 
winners were Stef Snow 1st place, Paul Viens 2nd place and Dylan Snow 3rd place. 

Thanks to Scott Greaves & Tim Herzig for organizing & coordinating the annual 
Shuffleboard Tournament, also to Scott for providing food.  

Thank you Mark Lavin for the facebook page information located in this bulletin. 

Thank you to our Hoop Shoot contestants, Grayson Thomas age 8/9, Caleb Thomas age 10/11, Tyler 
Poldolski age 12/13 and their families for making it to the State Hoop Shoot in Maynard MA 

Thank you Bob Mott and Chester Saharceski for their work with the local, district and the state Hoop 
Shoot in Maynard MA. 

Thank you to Michael Blanchard, Bob Mott and Chester Saharceski for the time they have spent 
working at the Athol/Orange Lodge. A variety of items that are very useful by our Lodge were 
salvaged.  Hopefully these items will be a benefit to the Lodge. The cost was Mike, Bob and Chet’s 
work, time and gas. 



Tip of the Antlers... 
From Marsha Bonnett thank you for all the donations of wrapping paper & accessories for the kids 
Christmas party was overwhelming!!  Thank you everyone! We also use medium sized bags for 
Easter egg collecting...the kids don't seem to mind that they're Christmas designs!! 

The last Friday night Fish Fry was held on Feb. 16th.  All the rest have been canceled due to declining 
attendance and scarcity of volunteers.  All the "kitchen people" would like to thank all those 
members and guests who have faithfully participated and the volunteers who have done the raffles.  
All the people who have worked in the kitchen have been faithful to the Lodge to help boost Friday 
night participation and attendance as well as bring funds for the Lodge, high accolades to all of them: 
Eric Schatz, Loretta Chattelle, Gordie Hardy, Fran Sirum, Linda Gorey, Dave Sprague, Bob Mott, and 
Karen Shepherd. The scheduled raffle staff for February included Marsha & Dave Bonnett, MaryAnne 
& Bob Wells and Pam & Art Baker. From the Lodge membership and guests thank you Fish Fry staff 
for your hard working in feeding us on Friday nights. 

A raffle at the Building Bridges Lodge fund raiser will be run to raise funds to purchase some items 

from the Athol/Orange and not have to take money from the Lodge. 

Scout troop 5 wishes to thank members who have dropped off cans and bottles for their fund raiser. 

They have redeemed over $75.00 so far with more collection dates scheduled.  

The Greenfield Lodge will be installing the Leominster/Fitchburg officers on Friday April 6th. The 

installation team includes Mike Blanchard, Neil Jennison, Gary Gadreault, Gay Clough, Mark Lavin, 

Linda Gorey, Dave Sprague, Bob Mott, Steve Saharceski, Michele Kelleher and Chet Saharceski 

Check out the fliers posted by the pool table. Cribbage, pool and horse shoot tournaments. A trip to 

New York and others events are posted.  

=================================================================================== 

Menu for Building Bridges Greenfield Lodge Fund Raiser 

The meal starts at 5:30. Dance to a DJ from 7 to 11 PM. A $10.00 donation requested. 

Appetizers:   Italian Wedding Soup, Stuffed Grape Leaves, Italian Cold Cuts and Cheeses 

Dinner:   Lasagna, Chicken Bacon Alfredo, Garlic Bread 

Deserts:    included but unknown 



Boy Scout Troop 5 Bottle Drive 

Our scout troop does bottles/cans as a fund raiser. 

You can drop your bottles/cans at the Lodges BBQ 

pit from 11 AM to 4 PM on the following Saturday 

dates 3/10, 4/14, 5/12 & 6/9. Support our scout 

troop. This has raised about $75.00 for the Scouts. 

========================================== 

Please like our Facebook Page 

Greenfield Lodge of Elks 1296. Once you like the 

page, please click on the following tab. It will drop 

down different options. Click on see first. That will 

put the Elks posts at the top of your news feed. 

This will help you know about upcoming events.  

=========================================  

Lodge Installations        

Cocktails 1 hour before & dinner after installation 

March 24th Sat Gardner @ 5 PM  Installation        

March 25th Sun Greenfield @  1 PM installation      

March 31st Sat Auburn/Web @  3 PM  Install        

April 6th Fri Leom/Fitch @  7 PM installation        

April 7th Sat Montague @   5 PM   installation        

April 8th Sun Worcester @   1 PM   installation        

March Birthdays 

1. Jonathan Moore

2. Ryan Castine, Albert Stevens

3. William Kilgour Jr

5. David Bonnett

6. Richard Chaisson, Kim Franks

7. Joseph Sullivan

9. Alex Cooley

11. Bruce Wilkins

13. Patricia Baker, Matt Sheridan

17. William Butynski, Edmund Kamansky

18. Philip Johnson

20. Madalyn Phillips

21. Ralph Cassidy

24. Mary Lou Molongski

25. Jeffery Page

26. Robert Mott

29. Frederick Billiel, Phillip Zimmerman

31. Robert Walker

On your birthday enjoy a beverage on us. 

LODGE  DUES  FOR   2018-2019          RETURN DUES BY April 1, 2018 
LOCKS CHANGE  ON APRIL 15, 2018   Return with payment to: 

 Greenfield Elks #1296    
NAME ____________________________________________   3 Church Street 

 Greenfield, MA   01301 
ADDRESS__________________________________________ 

CITY _________________________ STATE _____ ZIP______     Phone # & Email 
 Phone ___________________ 

Are you a Veteran Yes/No _______  Cell  _____________________ 
Grand Lodge Assessment $19.25         Email __________________ 

Regular Dues $60.00 & $19.25 = $79.25       Members # _______________ 
Life Members $30.00 & $19.25 = $49.25       Do you want a paper bulletin Yes/ No ___ 











KATHLEEN TOMAUS CATERING
Weddings, Showers, Birthday Parties and Banquets of any size.

Fran’s On A Roll
“Best Steamed Hot Dogs!”
at Visitors’ Center/RMV

Monday - Friday 11 am - 3 pm
Fran Sirum & Linda Gorey, Proprietors

PHONE: (413) 522-0305
christopher.miller@kofc.org

CHRISTOPHER MILLER, FICF, FSCP
FIELD AGENT

1847 MEMoRIAL DR.
KNIGhTs oF CoLuMbus ChICopEE, MA 01020

95 Laurel Street
Greenfield, MA 01301
413.774.3143 ext.328  fax: 413.774.3938 cell: 413.768.7602
buckleyhealthcare.com      bbongiovanni@buckleyhealthcare.com

An affiliate of NHC-National HealthCare Corporation

BILL’S AUTO REPAIR SHOP
Expert Mechanical Service  l Authorized U-HAUL Dealer
381 High Street, Greenfield, MA 01301

(413) 774-4753 Bus. or (413) 773-7587 Home
Bill Kilgour Owner

MOHAWK REAL ESTATE
and Property Management

lSales  lCondominiums  lApartments  lRentals  lCommercial Leasing
50 Chapman Street, Greenfield, MA 01302

Brian Derry,Sales Agent & Construction Supervisor #045978

413-772-0076 x3  -  Cell 413-348-9906
email: bderry013@gmail.com

ISAAC J. MASS
Attorney at Law

278 Main Street, Suite 411
Greenfield, MA 01301

Phone: 413.774.0123 imass@isaacmass.com
Fax : 413.248.4424 www.isaacmass.com

ROBERTS BROTHERS LUMBER
1450 SPRUCE CORNER RD. ASHFIELD, MA 01330

( 413) 628-3333
SEASONED FIREWOOD       BARK MULCH

Scott’s BarberShop
372 Federal Street,  Greenfield, MA 01301

Hours: Tues. & Wednesday 9:00 - 5:00
Thurs.& Friday 9:00 - 6:00

Saturday  8:30 - 3:00

1-413-775-3714

SAM’S POOLS
EDWARD (SAM) MORIN MICHAEL MORIN

65 Randall Road
Montague, MA 01351

413-863-8085
samspools@comcast.net samspoolsma.com

SUPPORT YOUR LODGE & ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS 
OR SEND A MESSAGE TO YOUR FELLOW ELK MEMBERS 

RATE IS  $75.  FOR 12 MONTHS. CALL FRED 413-774-4909

BONNIE BONGIOVANNI
Admissions Director

221 Colrain Road
Greenfield, MA 01301

(413) 773-7098ktomaus@yahoo.com

T H E  B A C K P O R C H
C O U N T RY  S H O P

A N D  A N T I Q U E S
E A R LY  A M E R I C A N  F U R N I T U R E ,  P R I M I T I V E S

T E X T I L E S  A N D  G L A S S WA R E
O P E N  T H U R S .  -  S U N .  1 0 - 5

A P R I L  -  D E C E M B E R

1 0 8  S O U T H  S T R E E T   l B E R N A R D S T O N ,  M A .
E D &  G A I L U N D E RW O O D

Solar Energy & Mini-Split Systems
Designed & Installation

Erving, MA

(413) 423-4008

www.RenewedbytheSon.com
INC.

Barb’s Floral Creations
Floral Designs for all occasions

3148 West Gill Road   Gill, MA 01354
413-863-5385  •  413-404-3667

Barb Earle

BUCKLEY
HealthCare Center
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